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PDU Cables COVID-19 (Coronavirus) Response 
Pursuant to U.S. Department of Homeland Security’s Cybersecurity & Infrastructure Security 

Agency (CISA) Critical Infrastructure guidance, PDU Cables workers and related operations are 
specifically exempted from emergency closure orders. 

 
Dear Valued PDU Cables Customers and Supply Chain Partners: 
 
PDU Cables qualifies as an “Essential Business” under the guidance of the federal Cybersecurity and 
Infrastructure Security Agency (CISA).  In response to this guidance and as a critical and essential 
manufacturer, PDU Cables remains open and operating, and has taken numerous measures to meet the 
ongoing demands of our customers and supply chain partners.   
 
We continue to monitor the COVID-19 developments actively and want to review some of the steps we 
are taking to ensure the health and safety of our employees while meeting the ongoing demands of our 
customers.   
 
Protecting Employees: 
• We’ve implemented policies to protect our employees, including pausing all non-essential business 

travel, limiting access to our facilities, enhanced cleaning, and encourage social distancing. 
• We require employees to stay home if they have cold or flu-like symptoms and encourage 

employees to avoid close contact with people who are sick. 
• We’ve educated employees on how COVID-19 is spread, prevention techniques and to perform self-

assessment as per CDC guidelines.   
• At-risk employees are asked to work from home. 
 
Continuing Operations: 
• Power cable components are sourced from US-based manufacturers.   
• We have alternative part suppliers for each product component, and we’ve increased on-site stock 

levels of components that are at risk of supply delays. 
• We relationships with numerous freight companies to ensure timely product deliveries. 
• Our automated manufacturing process allows cables to be built with a minimum number of 

employees.   
• We also have a second manufacturing facility in a rural Iowa location. 
• We have cross-trained several employees who can step in and fabricate power cables if needed. 
 
While things are changing at a lightning-fast pace, one thing that won’t change is our commitment to 
our customers now and in the future.   
 
Sincerely,  

 
Troy Peterson 
President 


